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I am pleased to add my support to SB 728. My city and the surrounding 

unincorporated areas rely on volunteer firefighters for emergency services. Attracting 

and retaining volunteer firefighters is extremely challenging. The potential for a 

$1,000 tax credit would be a small token of respect for their selfless acts. I urge 

passage of this bill.  

 

Full disclosure: I am also a Director of the Aurora Rural Fire Protection District #63. 


